BDTHC Monthly Newsletter — November 2020

Hi BDTHC members,

WOW! Here it is November already and
getting close to Thanksgiving. This year
has gone by so fast. I hope it goes away
and never comes back! I don't know which
has been worse the election or the virus.
Either way I hope 2021 will be a better
year all around.

HAPPY THANKGIVING TO ALL OUR GREAT MEMBERS!

We met on November 9th at our usual place with 9 members
present. Discussions were had on many items. One of which is
the insurance for the club. This is our biggest expense each
year and with out having an open hunt this year it puts the
treasury under a lot of stress. I think we will be fine for
this coming year but we need the open hunt to increase our funds
or things will suffer.

I have contacted the Goss's again for some dates for the spring
picnic and hunt for club members only. We cannot thank them
enough for their generosity. There won't be a December meeting
this year or a Christmas Party as the virus and lack of interest
because of the return of the virus caused by opening up things.
Hopefully it won't lead to a lockdown again.

Club dues are due and payable at the meetings or sent to the
post office box. Or you may pay one of the officers.

Nominations for Officers was held and they are the following:

President: By Derr

V President: George Walko
Treasurer: Ron Denman
Secretary: Pat Derr

They ran un opposed and Joe Adrian made a motion to accept them
with Pat Bidding 2nd. The officers will remain the same for
2021.



We are working on the flier for the open hunt in August which
hopefully will be held on August 7th and 8th, 2021. Please hold
the date. As time goes on we will keep every one informed as to
what is happening with this event. We also need as much help as
possible to make this a profitable event for the club.

Finds of the Month:
Misc. Mike Mazur
Jewelry: Joe Adrian
Coin: Pat Bidding

The end of the year drawing for finds of the month will be held
in January 2021. We will start the new year finds of the month
at the January meeting.

Next meeting is January 11, 2021 at 6:30 pm in the basement of
the Forty Fort Municipal Building. Masks are required.

Please stay Safe!
Happy Detecting

BDTHC President
By Derr



